
 
 

  

                                                     Event Report 

                              Oath taking ceremony 2021     

                                      14th March, 2021        

    

An oath-taking is a solemn declaration or 
undertaking that calls upon God to witness 
the truthfulness of the statement a person 
is making. On 14th March 2021, the oath-
taking ceremony of Vets Care Club was 
arranged in an online session on Google 
Meet. The members of the new cabinet of 
Vets Care Club took a pledge to serve the 
club with full enthusiasm, honesty and 
loyalty with an aim of uplifting the society 
and veterinary profession. 

 

The ceremony commenced with the great 
name of Allah Almighty when Hafiz 
Abdur Rehman, student of DVM 1st 
semester, recited a few verses from the 
Holy Quran. Worthy Vice Chancellor, 
UVAS, Prof. Dr. Nasim Ahmed and 
Patron of Vets Care Club Prof. Dr. 
Aneela Zameer Durani were the chief 
guests of the event. Miss Philpena 
Rafique, newly appointed General 

Secretary of VCC, inaugurated the ceremony with a video about the efforts, 
achievements and team work of team Vets Care Club over the past years. 



 
 

  

Dr. Mohsin Bhatti, the President of VCO, 
announced Miss Quartulain Anjum as the 
President and Miss Mahrukh Ahmad as Vice 
President of Vets Care Club for the year 2021-
2022. Dr. Waseem Shaukat, General Secretary 
of VCO, announced the cabinet members with 
their designations. 

The new cabinet members took oath of loyalty 
and diligence from Prof. Dr. Nasim Ahmad 
and swore to utilize their best efforts for the 
betterment of the society. 

 

Prof. Dr. Nasim 
Ahmad appreciated 
the past efforts of 
VCC and admired the 
revolutionary ideas 
that VCC brought 
into working. He 
praised the dedicated 
efforts of VCC in 
conducting regular 
and informative co-

curricular activities for veterinary students including camps and seminars which he 
deemed necessary for professional grooming of students. 

Prof. Dr. Aneela Zameer Duranni also congratulated and applauded the efforts of 
VCC in bringing all the veterinary societies together. She admired the strenuous 
work by team VCC in the successful arrangement of all the past events of society. 

Miss Quart-ul-ain Anjum addressed her cabinet and pledged to serve Vets Care 
Club with devotion and courage. She thanked the chief guests for their valuable 



 
 

  

time and promised to come up with more innovative ideas for future events of 
society. 

The newly appointed Finance Secretary, Miss Neha Javed presented the thankyou 
note. She thanked Prof. Dr. Nasim Ahmad and Prof. Dr. Aneela Zameer Duranni 
for joining and sharing their words of encouragement with the team. She also 
thanked all the participants and alumni of Vets Care Club for attending the 
ceremony. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Report By: 

Aymen Ali 

Vets Care Club, UVAS. 


